
Reminder: Children's Eye Screening 

Appointment 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This is a friendly reminder that your child's eye screening appointment is scheduled for: 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Time: [Insert Time] 

Location: [Insert Location] 

Please ensure that your child arrives on time and wears their glasses if they have them. Regular 

eye screenings are essential for maintaining your child's eye health and ensuring they can see 

clearly. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please do not hesitate to contact us at: 

Phone: [Insert Phone Number] 

Email: [Insert Email Address] 

Thank you for prioritizing your child's eye health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


